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HAMMOND DOG OFF-LEASH AREA
The construction of the dog off-leash area is complete and includes a large dog and small dog area, a 
gravel pathway and picnic tables.

JUNE 2018 – CONSTRUCTION
Construction of the City of Maple Ridge’s newest dog off-leash area reached the final stages in June 
2018. This new dog off-leash area is located under the Golden Ears Bridge at the end of Wharf Street 
in Hammond. A fenced area has been installed. A gravel pathway in the large dog area gives owners/
handlers a chance to walk, while their dog runs around. Picnic tables, signs and garbage container are 
available. Come and check it out!

SPRING 2018 - CONSTRUCTION
The majority of the new off-leash area was constructed in Spring of 2018. 

JANUARY - FEBRUARY 2018 - PUBLIC FEEDBACK
The online comment period was available from January 22 to February 12, 2018.

2017 - CONCEPT DEVELOPMENT
The preliminary concept plan was developed for discussion with Translink. The concept plan included a 
common gravel entry way into a separated small dog area or large dog area. The area will be enclosed 
with a farm style wire fence.

The Golden Ears Bridge Dog Off-Leash Area is proposed under the Golden Ears Bridge and will include 
separated areas for larger dogs and small dogs. The concept plan was developed in discussion with 
Translink.

PARK LOCATION
20015 Warf St. (under the Golden Ears Bridge)
Maple Ridge


